

Thom Lane, Bingley Road, Bradford BD9 6AL Tel: 01274 493533 Email: reception@beckfootupperheaton.org

Web: www.beckfootupperheaton.org Twitter: @B_UpperHeaton

April 25th 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Industrial Action - Thursday, 27th April and Tuesday, 2nd May 2023

Further to the letters which were sent last week, I write to update you about the remote learning plans for Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May for Years 7, 8, 9 and 10; apart from identified students who have been contacted, these year groups will be learning from home on this day.

The remote learning plans will be available on the front page of the website. Which you can find here:

Beckfoot Upper Heaton - Home

As well as accessing the remote learning, students can also spend this time reading their reading book and completing homework tasks.

If you have any questions about the remote learning, please do get in touch with the school. A reminder that all Year 11 students are expected in school on Thursday 27^{th} 08.15 – 13.00 and Tuesday 2^{nd} May 08.15 – 14.35.

Again, we realise that this may cause you disruption, for which we apologise. Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience during this time.

Yours sincerely,

Shirley Watson

CEO Beckfoot Trust























